
The Mosley Academy Newsletter 
 Friday 9th February 2024 

Happy Half Term! 

Thank you to all the children for their fantastic efforts this half 
term. We have certainly packed a lot in to just five short 
weeks! Have a restful half term, and we look forward to 
seeing you on Monday 19th February. 

 

Staffing 

Today we say a sad goodbye to Miss Richardson, who has been working with us 
as a supply teaching assistant for the last few months. Miss Richardson has made 
a fantastic contribution to Mosley life, and will be very missed. We hope to see her 
again soon! 

We are pleased to welcome Mrs Gemma Claxton to Mosley. Mrs Claxton has a 
wealth of experience teaching across all age groups, as well as senior leadership 
experience. She has joined us from another school in the JTMAT, and will be 
working across all classes to cover PPA and leadership time. 

After half term we also welcome back Mrs McBride! Freshly returned from Dorset, 
we are thrilled that she is rejoining the teaching assistant team for the rest of this 
academic year, working primarily in Year 5. 

 

Year 5 Forest School 

Year 5 will be having their Forest School sessions after half term. Please send 
them each Thursday with their Forest School kit - clothes and coats that you don’t 
mind getting muddy, warm layers and wellies. 

 

OPAL 

We have now set up our OPAL Amazon Wishlist - thank you to those families who 
expressed a desire to contribute to this, it is very appreciated. We will keep 
updating this as well.  

Amazon Wishlist 

We are also always in search of materials such as pallets, 
crates, tyres, pipes and tubing, cable reels and netting, so 
please do drop these in to school if you have any. 

 

 

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3TYOKXJZ0XMIW?ref_=wl_share


Happiness Room 

We are in the process of creating a Happiness 
Room, to celebrate all the work we do around 
children’s mental health and wellbeing. This is 
currently a work in progress, but if you do have 
any small cushions, decorations, dreamcatchers, 
rainbows or even a small neutral colour sofa you 
no longer need, then we would love these to help us make a really special space in 
school. 

 

Lost Property 

We still have a lot of lost property - please do have a look at the end of the day in 
case anything your child has lost is in there! We will soon be sending some items 
that have been left for a long time to charity or for recycling, so please do check. A 
reminder to label all clothes, so that they can make their way back to their owner if 
lost. 

 

Headlice 

We have had a couple of reports of headlice spotted in school. Please do check 
your child’s hair. 

 

Tatenhill Roadworks 

A reminder that delays are expected as work begins on the A38 Tatenhill 
roundabout. Full details of the works can be found here:  

A38 Branston Interchange Proposed Highway Improvements - Staffordshire County Council  

Please allow extra time for your journey to school if needed. 

 

Year 6 Request 

Year 6 would love to reuse an office chair on wheels, if anyone is planning to get rid 
of one!  

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Highways/roadworks/eaststaffs/A38-Branston-Interchange-Proposed-Highway-Improvements.aspx


Stars of the Week! 

  

 

 

Congratulations to…. 

Rec Edward 

Year 1 Zachary 

Year 2 Iris 

Year 3 Annabelle W 

Year 4 Roma 

Year 5 Charlie D 

Year 6 Ollie 

Dates for your Diary 2023 - 2024 

Although we have compiled this list to give you as much information as 

possible, dates may be subject to change if necessary. 

February   

Monday 12th - Friday 16th—HALF TERM   

Mon 19th Back to School 

Wed 28th Governors’ Meeting 

March   

Mon 4th and 
Wed 6th 

Parent Consultations 

Wed 6th Lichfield Cathedral Concert - Invited Students 
Thurs 7th World Book Day 
Fri 8th Mother’s Day Lunch KS2 
Mon 11th Mother’s Day Lunch EYFS/KS1 
Fri 22nd Easter Bonnet Parade and Decorate an Egg scene 

Competition 
Fri 22nd It’s Good to Be Green Enrichment morning and Break Up for 

Easter 
EASTER HOLS   



April   

Mon 8th Back to School 
Thurs 11th  PTA Chocolate Bingo 
Fri 12th Year 4 Parent Lunch 
Thurs 18th  Y1 Trip to Peak Wildlife Park 
Fri 26th Year 5 Parent Lunch 

June   

Mon 3rd Back to school 
TBC National School Sports Week 
Wed 12th  Y2 Trip to Tamworth Castle 
Fri 14th Father’s Day Lunch EYFS/KS1 
Mon 17th Father’s Day Lunch KS2 
Wed 19th Governors’ Meeting 
Fri 21st Sports Day and Summer fair 
Fri 28th Year 6 Parent Lunch 
July   

Wed 3rd EYFS & KS1 Seaside Day 
Fri 5th JTMAT INSET Day - School is closed to pupils 
Thurs 11th Summer Showcase- KS2 Musicians 
Thurs 18th Good to be Green Enrichment morning 
Fri 19th Break Up for Summer 
Mon 22nd Inset 

SUMMER HOLS   

September 2024   
Mon 2nd Inset Day 

May   

Thurs 2nd Governors’ Meeting 

Fri 3rd May Day Celebrations 

Mon 6th Bank Holiday 

Mon 13th- Thurs 
16th 

Y6 SATS week 

Tues 14th JTMAT Drama Excellence Showcase at the Lichfield Garrick 
- Invited Students 

Thurs 23rd Mosley House Rewards morning and Children Break Up 

Fri 24th Inset Day 

HALF TERM   



Attendance - Target 97% or above 
    

A few missed days of school can soon add up…. 

Year Group This Week 

Attendance

% 

Year to 

Date 

Attendance

% 

Days 

Missed 

This Week 

Days 

Missed 

This Year 

Rec 92.3% 97.0% 11.5 87 

Year 1 93.9% 94.7% 8.5 143 

Year 2 92.7% 97.4% 11 75.5 

Year 3 97.3% 96.2% 4 111 

Year 4 90.3% 93.5% 15.5 201.5 

Year 5 99.7% 97.0% 0.5 89 

Year 6 98.3% 97.1% 2.5 84.5 

Whole School 94.9% 96.1% 53.5 791.5 



 

 

Weeks 

beginning: 

22nd Jan 

19th Feb 

11th Mar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weeks 

beginning: 

8th Jan 

29th Jan 

26th Feb 

18th Mar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weeks 

beginning: 

15th Jan 

5th Feb 

4th Mar 






